
 

  

CITY OF VAN ALSTYNE  

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE  

CITY COUNCIL QUORUM 

 

 

Van Alstyne City Hall 

Council Chambers 

152 N Main Drive 

Van Alstyne, TX 75495 

 

February 24, 2022 

2:00 P.M.  
 

 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the City Council of the City of Van Alstyne, Texas 

may attend the drawing to determine the order in which the names of candidates are to be 

printed on the ballot for the City of Van Alstyne General Election to be held on May 7, 2022.  

No action will be taken.  
 

 

 

I certify that this notice was posted on the announcements board located in front of City Hall at 144 

N Main Dr at or before 5:00pm on February 18, 2022. 
 

 

 

    ___________________________________ 

      Jennifer Gould, City Clerk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


